
 

  

 

HARBOUR MASTER’S INSTRUCTION  

03-2024 
 

 

DATE: 13 May 2024          

SUBJECT:  Restrictions regarding usage of wire mooring lines  
 

This Harbour Masters Instruction applies to all vessels arriving at the Port of Fremantle. 

All vessel Masters and operators are to note the following restrictions regarding the use of wire 
mooring lines for mooring vessels in the Port of Fremantle; 

• Use of wire mooring lines is not permitted at the following berths 

 All Inner Harbour berths 

 Kwinana Bulk Jetty 

 Kwinana Bulk Terminal 

 Kwinana Grain Jetty 

 Alcoa Terminal 

 AMC berths (use of wires will only be permitted on a case-by-case basis) 

 Oil Refinery Jetty 1 & 2 

• Use of wire mooring lines is only permitted at the ORJ 3 berth. 

 

Any queries regarding the above process must be submitted to the email address: 
harbourmaster@fremantleports.com.au 

 

 

_________________________ 

Capt. Savio Fernandes  

      Harbour Master  
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